
From: Jeffrey Maida
To: townadministrator@chilmarkma.gov
Subject: Harbor Advisory meeting
Date: Tuesday, November 10, 2020 6:47:14 AM

To : The Honorable Board of Selectmen
From: Harbor Advisory Committee 

On November 9th at 11:00 am the board met and discussed mooring fee increase from $100-$200. There
were only three members who attending the meeting, we discussed the increase.We did not have a
quorum to vote on it, however the three members individually recommended the increase.Also at the
meeting we reviewed and discussed changes to the waterways rules and regulations. Again we did not
have a quorum but as individuals recommend these changes requested by harbor master Rossi.
We did not discuss any other items on the annual report that the harbormaster presented on October
14,2020 to the board of selectmen.

Respectfully

Jeffrey Maida
Chairman
Harbor Advisory Committee 
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